Village of South Russell
5205 Chillicothe Road
South Russell, Ohio 44022
440-338-6700 Fax 440-338-8776

Dear Resident,

South Russell Village strives to provide quality services to our residents. During
the past year, you or your H.O.A. brought to the attention of Village officials, a
stormwater problem your property or neighborhood had, or is experiencing with
rain and or stormwater. Some residents have water standing in their yards. Some
have water running through their property, ruining landscaping, vegetation, etc.
Some have water entering the home. You might have attended one or both of the
two council meetings held in 2016, to discuss the storm water issues in our village.
You might have simply asked your H.O.A. to handle the situation.

Village council members and council officials have worked with the Chagrin River
Watershed Partners to develop a strategy to improve the handling of water in the
Village. Our plans are not complete, but we would like to present our plans to you
at our council meeting on Monday, February 27" at 7:30 pm., in the South Russell
Village Hall council chambers. We will spend from 7:30-8:30 pm. on this issue. If
you would like to speak at the meeting, please call 440-338-6700 and your name
will be placed on the agenda to speak after the village’s very tentative storm water
plans are presented.

Thank you for your patience as we address a problem with storm water that has
grown over the years as the Village has developed and grown.

Sincerely,

William G. Koons, Mayor



